
 

 

 
 
 
 17th September 2021 

   

 
Dear Cypress Lower parents and carers, 
 
MacMillan Coffee Morning – Friday 24th September 2021 
 
We are delighted to announce that the Cypress cake sales are BACK!  What better way to kick off 
their return than the MacMillan Coffee Morning on Friday 24th September. 
 
This year, rather than a coffee morning, we will be hosting a cake sale after school on the Lower 
School field to raise as much money as we can for this incredible charity.   
 
Macmillan Cancer Supports' ambition is to reach and improve the lives of everyone affected 
by cancer and inspire millions to do the same, and do that by providing medical, practical, 
emotional or financial support and pushing for better cancer care. 
 
The more you bake the more we make!  Please start planning the amazing cakes you can 
donate to help us raise as much money as we can.  When baking or purchasing cakes for us to sell 
please be reminded that we are a nut free school. 
 
You should donate your cakes (homemade or premade) to your child’s class teacher on the 
morning of Friday 24th September and make sure that you have cash available for the end of the 
day to purchase cakes.   
 
Dust off your aprons, dig out your mixing bowls and lets all come together for a great ‘Cypress 
Bake-Off’ and raise money for a very deserving cause. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Cypress Lower School Team 

 
 

 


